

EMBASSY OF NIGERIA, 56 Leeson Park, Dublin 6, Ireland.

Ref. No. ND/CON/001

6th April, 2020

Dear Fellow Nigerians,

EVACUATION OF NIGERIANS FROM IRELAND

The Embassy of Nigeria Dublin is in the process of organising Evacuation of Nigerian nationals stranded in Ireland during this period of COVID-19 pandemic. The purpose of the exercise is to enable the Federal Government of Nigeria provide the necessary assistance to Nigerian nationals in the Republic of Ireland.

- 2. In view of the above, the Embassy wishes to request that all Nigerians desirous of returning home to urgently email their detailed information to enquiries@nigerianembassydublin.org and rotec2018@yahoo.com as follows:
 - i. Full name (as it appears on passport)
 - ii. Contact details (Tel. No. and email)
 - iii. Travel Document status (valid or expired Nigerian Passport (Data Page)
 - iv. Current location (County, city)
 - v. Current health status in relation to COVID-19
 - vi. Reason for request
- 3. Information received will be forwarded to the Nigerian Government for appropriate action. As soon as necessary arrangements are made, all concerned individuals will be contacted accordingly. Please note that the financial implications of the evacuation will be borne by the prospective returnee.
- 4. The Embassy also wishes to emphasis to our nationals in the Republic of Ireland to adhere strictly to host government precautionary measures on COVID-19 to enable us stay safe.

Snr. Counsellor (Consular and Diaspora Matters)

I. S. NINIOLA (MRS)

For: Ambassador